
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 
 

We hope everyone is well in the WGC whanau. 

 

Bonded NZ have been the insurance suppliers and proud sponsors of Whangaparaoa Golf Club since 2016.  We 

can help you get the best deal in the market with the widest possible coverage.  We are an independent 

Insurance Broker that deal with all of the top insurance companies in NZ. 

 

We have been operating throughout L4 & L3 on a virtual basis.  If you want to have a catch up then we would 

love to meet you via phone, email or video link. 

 

All Whangaparaoa golf members who buy a policy with us prior to June 30 will receive a crate of our favorite 

beer - Bonded RED.   

 

Get in touch with us today to discuss how we can help you:  

 

tp@bonded.co.nz  

(09) 5242100 

 www.bonded.co.nz  

 

 

 

 

 

 

CASHLESS TRANSACTIONS 
 

Due to Covid19 when the office and clubrooms do open we want to be doing cashless transactions to prevent the 

need to handle money which is a known germ carrier.  The best way we can do this is by using our house accounts 

to pay for haggles, food, the bar or any other transactions.  I have put instructions on how to do this but if you 

have any issues let Angela know and she can help you with this. 

 

You can check your balance or top up your house account by doing the following. 

 

Log in to DotGolf online using your computer or your phone at the following URL:  

 

https://www.golf.co.nz/MyGolf/MyAccount.aspx 
 

 

mailto:tp@bonded.co.nz
http://www.bonded.co.nz/
https://www.golf.co.nz/MyGolf/MyAccount.aspx


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 
 

Click on View Account 

 

 
 

Once you are in to your account click on the House Account tab and you can top up from here 

 

 
 

 

 

Editor: Sally Weymouth sally.weymouth@slingshot.co.nz   

If you have anything newsworthy you want to include in the newsletter email myself or the club and we will see what we can do 

 

mailto:sally.weymouth@slingshot.co.nz


 

  CAPTAINS LOG 
 

Hi All 

 

I hope you are all well and have been able to go out and stretch your legs and backs on the course this 

last week. 

 

It looks like everyone has been behaving themselves out on the course which is good to see. 

 

Scott has done a great job on the greens in a short space of time. The greens are in great condition 

considering the extremely dry summer and three weeks without any work being carried out on them at 

all. 

 

Hopefully, we will be able to resume something that resembles a normal golf Day sometime soon! 

 

The men’s Match Play Championship is due to start on the 16th of May. Can all those wishing to enter, 

email the office so we can prepare the draw just in case we get the go ahead from the government. The 

lady’s championship is not due to start unit the week after. If we are not able to play, we will have to delay 

the championships until such time when we can. 

 

We, the match committee have decided to make a slight alteration to the area that splits the 4th fairway 

and the 5th green due to the length of the grass and the gorse so it will be classed as hazard. The main 

reason for this is to speed up play. So you will not have to return to the tee if you have a lost ball in this 

area and you may drop from point of entry same as the existing hazard on the 4th, you can of course still 

play out of the hazard if you wish. We will spray the gorse when we get the chance. This should have very 

little impact on general play. 

 

 

 

 

Take care, stay safe people and be kind. 

 

Cheers Scott 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

    
 

 

 

 

 
BUSINESS HOUSE/TWILIGHT 

Ted Taylor, Shirley Segetin and Richard Endean ran another great season of business house/twilight golf.  Thanks to 

sponsors Sharon Maxwell (Ray White) for the ‘Moet Moments’ for good golfers and to Josh, Liam & Ash (Mother Putters) 

for donating prizes for the people that had ‘not such a good round’ and for the awesome spot prize of a motorized weed 

eater on the final night.  Thanks also to the greens staff, Galina who kept the drinks flowing and Petr and Takiko who fed 

the golfers well. 

 

 

 


